
The Town of Bunn and Bunn Police Department now have a Prescription Dropoff Box located in 

the Town Office Lobby.  People may come and drop off expired and unused prescription drugs 

into this box Monday through Friday during regular office hours.  The office is closed for lunch 

between 12:00 am and 1:00 pm for lunch. 

 

The box was provided by a grant received by Insight Human Services, Inc.  They are a primary 

substance misuse prevention provider that serves Franklin County.  We thank them for provided 

us with this valuable resource for our community. 

 

 


